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Withdrawal of Competitive Selection Application Invitation (Wollar 
Allocation Area) Notice 2021  
under the  

Mining Act 1992 

 
I, PAUL TOOLE, M.P., Deputy Premier, Minister for Regional New South Wales (NSW), in 
pursuance of clause 2(4) of Schedule 1A of the Mining Act 1992 (Mining Act) do, by this Notice, 
withdraw the invitation for competitive selection applications for the grant of an exploration licence 
for coal for the Wollar Allocation Area made in the Competitive Selection Notice (Wollar Allocation 
Area) 2021 published in the NSW Government Gazette No. 237 on Friday 4 June 2021 [n2021-
1140].  

This Notice takes effect on the date it is published in the NSW Government Gazette.  

 

 

Explanatory note: The object of this Notice is to withdraw the invitation made under the Competitive 
Selection Notice (Wollar Allocation Area) 2021 for the Wollar Allocation Area.  

 
 
 
 


